
 

 

 

 

 

  1st February 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

This half term, in our science lessons, we have been learning about Forces and Magnets. To 

consolidate our learning to further enhance our Science curriculum, we have arranged a visit to 

Enginuity on Tuesday 14th February 2023. We will travel by coach leaving school at 9.15am 

prompt, returning by 3pm. 

 

During our visit, the children will be able to take part in an exciting new workshop “Marvellous 

Metals”. They will be able to take part in various exciting and engaging experiments as well as 

explore the various features of Enginuity to unleash potential and inspire the trailblazing scientists 

and engineers of tomorrow.  

 

The children should wear full school uniform. Please feel free to send your child with their own 

“treat” packed lunch with 2 drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a named carrier bag. 

This can then be disposed of once eaten.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £20 which covers the cost of the coach, entrance to the museum and a 

day workshop led by the Enginuity staff. Payment for the visit is made through ParentPay. When 

you make the payment you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you all.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Kandola and Mrs Hine 

Year 3 Class Teachers  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


